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Moore-Love, Kar¡a 

From: SilasCovert-Keefe[silasck@gmail.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, January 01,2013 4:20 PM 

To: Moore-Love, Karla 

Subject: Community Development in Powellhurst-Gilbert 

I-Iello Karla, 

My name is Silas Covert-Keefe and I am a resident of the Powellhurst-Gilbert neighborhood association 
and I am also a Community Developrnent major at Portland State University. Mark White forwarded an 
ernail to me about getting a slot lbr public testimony. I apologize if I'm doing this incorrectly, but fi'orn 
the email it looks like I need to give you what I want to talk about about and when. I would like to talk 
about seeing more developrnent in the Powellhurst-Gilbert/East Portland area on January 23rd if 
possible. My address is 4030 SE l29th Ave, and my phone number is97l-322-6959. And again, if I'm 
missing a step or doing something outside of the format please tell me, I'm all r-rew to this. 

Thanks! Ilappy New Year! 

U2/2013
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Request of Silas Covert-Keefe to address Council regarding more development in 

Powellhurst-Gilbert/East Portland area (comrnunication) 

JAN 9$ 2013 

PLACED ON FIIE 

Filed 

LaVon ne Griffin-Valade 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

1. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Novick 

Hales 


